
From: Stirling, Bryan
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/5/2013 10:31:12 AM
Subject: FW: meeting

Please see below.
 
From: Edwards, John P. [mailto:EdwardsJP@scdot.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2013 10:30 AM

To: Stirling, Bryan

Subject: RE: meeting
 
Mr. Stirling,
 
Just wanted to drop a line and let you know how opposed I am to the bill or budget item that 
is being worked on this week about the DOT taking $50 million as a pass through for the SIB 
Board which in turn they will bond out to $500 million.  This is bad for the state and the 
citizens of South Carolina.  We are giving this money to the SIB Board with no direction and I 
feel that it is going to be business as usual, where all the money goes to the lower part of the 
state.  If this passes as a budget item, I will stand with the Governor as she vetoes it.  If we 
need to discuss this more in detail I will be happy to come to Columbia
for a meeting at your convenience.  I think this is very important and needs the attention of 
the Governor and myself.
 
I will be waiting for your response.
 
John P. Edwards
SCDOT, Chairman
 
 
 
From: Stirling, Bryan [mailto:BryanStirling@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 12:13 PM

To: Edwards, John P.

Cc: LeMoine, Leigh

Subject: Re: meeting
 
I have forwarded this request to the Governor's scheduler. I am not sure when we'll be able to set this up. This week 
is already set and I know with the Heritage next week, will make things tough for scheduling as the Governor has a lot 
of meetings down there also. But, Leigh, has a better idea.

Thank you.
 
From: Edwards, John P. [mailto:EdwardsJP@dot.state.sc.us] 

Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 10:44 AM

To: Stirling, Bryan 

Subject: meeting 

 

mailto:Stirling,%20Bryan
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mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
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Mr. Stirling,
 
Sorry it took me so long to get back with you.  The reason I would like to sit down and talk to 
Gov. Haley is to be sure that the DOT and the Governor’s office are headed in the same 
direction.  Some of the things I would like to discuss are the bill that Sen. Peeler has about 
the SIB Board, what the direction you think the DOT needs to head, how the DOT can have 
constant stream of financing from the state of SC (other than the gas tax) and just basically 
the Governor’s opinion on how the DOT is doing at this time.
 
I can come to Columbia on Wednesday or Thursday of this week and on Wednesday of next 
week at apprx. 10:00 if she has any time available.
 
Sincerely,
John P. Edwards,
Chairman of SCDOT
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